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June 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Wimbledon Visit – July 2019 
 
As I indicated at the Parents’ Information Evening in May, I now write to confirm final travel arrangements.  

The confirmed travel arrangements are as follows:  
 
Outward Journey – Tuesday 2 July 2019 
Meet at School Bus Park     04.50am     
Depart School Bus Park      05.00am   
Arrive at Wimbledon      10.15am   
 
Return Journey – Wednesday 3 July 2019 
Depart Wimbledon       6.30pm  
Arrive Tadcaster Grammar School Bus Park   11.30pm   
 
All times are approximations. 
 
Students will ring home from a Service Station to give a more accurate time of arrival. Parents should ensure that the 
coach has clear access to enter the school Bus Park and drop off safely upon our return. Parents’ vehicles should be 
well clear of the entrance/exit. 
 
The group are staying at the following hotel: 
Premier Inn  
15 Bath Road 
London Heathrow Airport 
Hounslow 
TW6 2AB 
 
Mrs Wilson is the Emergency Contact during the visit. If you need to contact her, please email 
w.wilson@tgs.starmat.uk, 01937 833466 or 07855 288878. 
 
I will keep updating the Physical Education’s Twitter page during the visit with information and photographs. Please 
follow us @pe_TGS.  
 
 
If you have any questions regarding the above visit, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr R Solk 
Faculty Leader: Physical Education 
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